Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 9:06 AM

To: ‘Baker, Larry'; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: RE: EAU Emulsion Line CAP 2RP-3572

RE: Apache Corp. * EAU 141 (aka EAU Emulsion Line) * 2RP-3572 * DOR: 2/24/16
Bruce,

Your April 26, 2016 proposal for remediation of the above referenced release, is not approved. OCD does not
believe this site is a good candidate for the remedial process proposed, due to surrounding drainage features
that terminate at the Pecos River, the possibility of encountering ground water at some depth below the site,
highly elevated BTEX/TPH that exists primarily in the upper 1’ or so of the release path, the typically rocky
nature of the area, and, the site being situated in BLM mapped “High” cave/karst area. Please submit an
alternative proposal for this release. Measures may need to be taken in the very near future to keep
contaminants from being washed into the drainage feature to the north.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Baker, Larry [mailto:Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 12:38 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: EAU Emulsion Line CAP 2RP-3572

All,

Attached is an in-situ corrective action proposal for your review. Please let me know if you have any questions or wish
to set up a meeting to discuss the proposal. Thanks and have a good day.

Bruce Baker

Apache Corporation

Environmental Technician
Northwest District

Email: larry.baker@apachecorp.com
Mobile: 432-631-6982




